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PineRidge Arts Council 
Steeple Hill Postal Outlet 
650 Kingston Road 
Pickering, ON L1V 1A0  
 
April 8, 2024 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Nuclear Power Reactor Operating Licence for the Pickering Nuclear Generating Station 
 
The PineRidge Arts Council (PRAC) is a non-profit volunteer organization dedicated to 
enhancing the quality of life within the community.  On behalf of PRAC, I am pleased to 
recognize Ontario Power Generation, Pickering Nuclear as a significant corporate 
citizen and patron of the arts.  
 
OPG has not only maintained and safely operated for more than 45 years, they are a 
major economic contributor to our community.  For the past 29 years, PRAC has been 
proud of the support that the OPG has shown our organization and its many members.  
The OPG has provided PRAC with the following supports over the years:  

● Provided financial awards at our Annual Juried Art and Photography Exhibitions 
● Purchased ads in our bi-monthly publication ‘ArtScene’ 
● Donated to Silent Auctions fundraisers 
● Showcasing local artists via art exhibitions at their Information Centres 
● Hiring local artists from the PRAC membership for special events held at the 

Information Centre 
 
Each event held at the OPG Information Centre was carried out in a professional, safe 
and supportive manner.   
 
Victoria Froats, President  
PineRidge Arts Council  


